
Date: 15th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you are all managing to keep warm in this cold weather. We 

have had a busy start to the term all ready. We jump started our term 

with some Street Dancing with the Urban Strides workshops for all the 

children. These were thoroughly enjoyed and involved children learning 

lots of moves!  

We are also excited to be welcoming more Authors back into school 

this term. Jess French is coming shortly to visit Key Stage 2 children and 

then we have Olaf Falafel visiting both KS1 and KS2 in early March.  

This newsletter includes information about supporting different 

subjects as well as some links to courses for families.  

If your home circumstances change at any stage, whether that be a 

change of address, change in financial circumstances or change in 

family make up, please do keep us updated so that we can support you 

and your children. Please talk with Mrs Beesley, our family liaison 

Officer, one of our designated safeguarding leads or another member 

of school staff who will listen and direct you towards the most 

appropriate information/service/person.  

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

January: 

Monday 22nd—Reception and Year 6 School Nurse Height and Weight checks.  

February: 

Friday 2nd—9am SEN Coffee Morning for parents.  

Friday 2nd—2:45pm Open Classroom events to see your child’s work.  

W/C 5th—Speaking and Listening Focus Week  

Monday 5th—Rob Bradley Rap Artist workshops for the children. 

Tuesday 6th—Parents Consultations Evening online  

Wednesday 7th—Parents Consultation evening online  

Friday 9th—FOBS Break the Rules Day  

Monday 12th—16th—Half Term 

Welcome 

We would like to welcome the new families which have joined our school and 

hope that you are settling in to life at Bierton.  

We would also like to welcome some new staff to the school. Mrs Mills, Mrs 

Sunderland and Miss Malocaj have all joined our team as Learning Support As-

sistants across the school. Mrs Brooks has also joined our Nursery Team this 

term to support three days a week. We are delighted to have them join our 

team and know that you will all make them feel welcome.   

 






















